
 

 

 

September 21, 2020 

Subject: A Message on Behalf of the UTSC Executive Team 

 

Dear UTSC faculty and staff: 

As we start the third week of the fall term, we write to you to thank you, once again, for your 
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We are committed to sustaining exceptional teaching and learning in this new environment. Hence, the 

teaching budget has been augmented this fall to facilitate efficacious transition to the remote/on-line 

context and to enhance this experience for students. These investments are necessary to deliver the 

quality of experience that students expect from us. We are also proceeding with approved plans for 

faculty and staff searches this year, as we grow the requisite capacity needed to meet the goals of our 

strategic plan. If we all continue to do our part to maintain the quality of the student experience and to 

support transformative education under the current circumstances, our cautious optimism about 

enrolment and fiscal health are likely to bear out.  

There is no question the pandemic has brought many challenges, but we are also confident our 

community has what it takes to overcome them and to seize emerging opportunities. There are a 

number of initiatives in our strategic plan that are timely and responsive to the challenges. This is a 

demonstration of your collective leadership in generating forward-thinking ideas for our campus. We are 

pursuing those initiatives together to the best of our abilities, under the current circumstances. 

With one voice, as members of the UTSC executive team, we want to conclude this message by 

reiterating our gratitude to you for your manifold contributions towards sustaining our values and our 

goal of Inspiring Inclusive Excellence.


